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A symposium will be held on 4th-5th March 2024 at Murray Edwards College, Cambridge. It will 
bring together international leading experts in CFD and promote panel discussions on numerical 
methods for unsteady flows.  
 
Registration for the conference is now open – see this page. There is an excellent international line-
up of speakers with some amazing keynotes. It would be great if you could come. 
 

https://www.cufs.co.uk/registration

